
Fundraising By The Cricketers Inn 
 
 

The Cricketers Inn have been working with the charity to help us raise funds for our Play Area 
Regeneration Project. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

In December, they held a Christmas Cocktail 
promotion.   
 
Staff members had a competition to create a 
Christmas cocktail which was then sold during 
December.  The funds raised from this are being 
donated to the play area project.  This raised an 
amazing £480! 
 

 

In February, they hosted Bingo Night at The 
Cricketers Inn.  It was a great evening with a 
brilliant atmosphere.   
 
There were some great prizes to win donated 
by The Reading Room and The Cricketers Inn 
and the delicious light bites served during the 
interval went down a treat!  This event raised 
£564. 
 

 

The next event being hosted by The Cricketers 
Inn is the Gatsby Charity Dinner & Auction which 
was due to be held in March but was postponed 
to Saturday 15th June due to unforeseen 
circumstances. 
 
This promises to be another fabulous evening 
with live entertainment, a 3-course meal, and an 
auction with a variety of amazing lots to bid on 
during the evening.  Tickets are £55 per person.  
For those who purchased tickets for the March 
event, your tickets will be carried over to the new 
date in June.  If you are unable to make the new 
date, a refund will be arranged.   
 
Tickets for the new date will be available to buy 
soon from www.cricketerscurdridge.com 
 

http://www.cricketerscurdridge.com/

